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          29th April 2022   

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Dates for your Diary 

2nd May - Bank Holiday 
4th May – Class/Team Photographs 
30th May - 3rd June - Half Term 
7th June – Jubilee Picnic 
22nd July - Last Day of Term 
 

Attendance this week  

 

                                               
Caterpillar Class         Butterfly Class  Firefly Class  Dragonfly Class 

 

       95.96%                99.35%                    92.06%        94.18% 

 

 

Congratulations to Butterfly Class for having the best attendance figure this week.  

 

Firefly Class Trip 
Firefly Class went to Norwich Castle Museum, to spend a day with the Vikings, all children had a 
fantastic time and took part in various activities. 
 
Plastic Bottle Tops 
Could we please ask everyone to save plastic bottle tops, these are required for a school project, any 

colour, any size but must be plastic. If you could please send your child/ren in with them or hand 

them in to the office, thank you. 
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Celebrating Pupil’s Success 
 
Caterpillar Class - Great writing Zach! 

 
 
 
 
 
Executive Head Teacher 

Mrs Sarah Disney 
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